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Comments I wholeheartedly object to this application.  As a local resident I fear for the impact on the local 
environment, ours and our children's safety with the huge increase in traffic along an already busy 
road, loss of habitat which provides beautiful walks for families in the area....the list is endless.  This 
development is NOT needed and NOT wanted.  There is no benefit at all to the local community, only 
negatives, and I am absolutely baffled as to why this area has been chosen.  This is a Greenfield site 
and policy states that waste sites should only be sited in built up areas or Brownfield sites.   
As a parent who walks young children along the already narrow pavements of Loxwood Road and the 
A281, I am scared and worried about the huge increase in HGV's, who will no doubt speed along the 
roads, posing a huge safety risk to my family and others in the area. 
I urge all those considering this application to think long and hard about the impact on the local 
environment, local residents and the young, vulnerable children growing up in these areas whose lives 
and futures will be most affected by these unnecessary developments.  Climate Change is real yet we 
continue to develop and destroy natural habitat at an alarming rate.  This is just another example of 
an irresponsible and greedy proposal that is not justified.
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